
 

 

 
Sample Requirements for Serum 17-Hydroxyprogesterone and Androstenedione 

 

 
The Endocrine and Steroid department at Canterbury Health Laboratories kindly wish to 
remind you of the recent changes in methodology (ELISA to LCMSMS) for androstenedione 
and 17-Hydroxyprogesterone assays. 
 
Please note that the sample requirements for Androstenedione and 17-OH Progesterone 
have changed. 
 
A Red top tube is now required and Gel tubes (Yellow or Green top) are unsuitable. 
 
Further information is available on latest manager (www.labnet.health.nz/testmanager) 

 
If you require further information, please contact: 
 
 
Ian Phillips 
Section Head Endocrine & Steroid Laboratory 
Canterbury Health Laboratories, Canterbury District Health Board 
Email: ian.phillips@cdhb.health.nz  
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